
To: 
Ref: 

2891 

WORLD COUNCIL OF CHURCHES - GENEVA [2 ~4 
MEMORANDUM 

Dr Z. K. Matthews. 
Society for International 
Development. Washington. 

From: 
Date: 

Robert Menzies. 
10th August, 1966 

Many thanks for your memorandum dated 2nd August, and for agreeing 
to act as a representative of SASP in relation to the Socie~ for International 
Development, while you are in Washington. I attach some documents about the 
society which may be of interest, may I please have them back in due course. 

William Clark recommended that we should seek membership of this 
organisation as he felt that its network of members could be of assistance 
to us when seeking consultants, and because he felt that meetings which 
it organises and the contents of its pUblications could assist our work . 
I do not envisage any regular commitment of your overloaded time in 
asking that you should represent us, but rather that you might be able 

::.:~eL:::::':::: ::::~ct. so that.:: can best make ~~f~ ~em~ShiP. 
February 25,1966 
Brief SASP/40/66 
Directory of Members 1 December 1965 
Monthly report January 15,1966 
Preliminary Program for Conference of March 16-l8~1966. 


